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CHRISTMAS PARTY 
         Due to the circumstances that continue to limit us it shouldn’t 
surprise anyone that we will not be able to have our Glen Lake 
Protective Association Christmas Party at the Docksider Restaurant this 
year.  It is unfortunate but better to be safe than sorry.  
  
TOYS FOR GIRLS and BOYS 
          The good news is that we will still continue to support the annual 
TOYS for GIRLS and BOYS campaign.  These toys stay in our local 
area.  Christine at the Docksider has generously offered to continue to 
be the collection drop off point.   She is going to put an Advertisement in 
the Chronicle about the collection time for drop off of toys.   Susan 
Herlihy will be picking up the toys after that and taking them to the 
distribution place.   If you have any questions about this please contact 
SUSAN HERLIHY at susanjhreardon@yahoo.com or at 518.793.5261.   

WATER QUALITY NEWS 
        During this time of year we will be meeting with our Environmental 
consultant Solitude to review their end of season lake survey and plan a 
course of action for next year that we will present to DEC and hopefully 
receive their approval of our plan. 
        We will also be meeting with the folks at SUNY ADK to review our 
third full year of water testing.   We hope to have a full presentation to 
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the Membership for our May 2021 meeting.   Let’s hope we can get 
together for that. 
         We are also in the process of trying to choose a consultant for our 
Glen Lake Watershed Management Plan.  DEC and the Town of 
Queensbury are encouraging the GLPA to update the previous 
management plan that was completed many years ago.  This plan will 
help us take a more complete look at the whole Glen Lake Watershed, 
rather than just the lake itself.  This Plan will help us to determine and 
prioritize long term policies and practices that will guide us in protecting 
the long term health of Glen Lake.   We will keep you fully informed of 
our progress as we move along on this process. 

RETURN TO NORMALCY 
        A little history note -  In the 1920 Presidential Election candidate 
Warren J. Harding ran on a campaign of a  “ Return to Normalcy “.   I 
am also campaigning on this policy and I know it is what we all wish for 
in 2021.  Dear English teachers…. it was his wording not mine.  
        I wish to offer my best wishes to you and your families for a Happy 
Thanksgiving. We all have a lot to be thankful for even considering our 
current circumstances.    
       If you have any questions regarding our beautiful lake or the Glen 
Lake Protective Association please contact me at 
pmcphill@nycap.rr.com or 518-791-6779.  Thank you for your support 
of the Glen Lake Protective Association.
         Respectfully,  Paul McPhillips,  President Glen Lake Protective 
Association
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